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WESF PROJECT MEETING M JUTES
Prc ct Managers Meeting
825 Jadwin/Room 590A
nford, Washington

January 27, 2005

Approval of December 16, 2004 WESF Project Meeling Minutes (Ecology/DOE-RL/FH). Note:
The October 28 and December 16, 2004 PMM minutes are being retained by RL [or approval and
sign  ire.

Operational Status (Fen Simmons FH)
A. Fen Simmons reporte  that the M-92-01 closure letter is circulating for sign-off. When
Ecology receives the letter, this milestone will be closed.

Project Specific Issues

A. Part B Permit Application Status
Kathy Conaway (Ecology) stated that she and Rick Bond (Ecology) reviewed the Part B
permit, and th.  she needed to review it with the checklist and regulations that RL/FH
provided. However,! . Conaway indicated that she will be gone for the month of
February. Jeannette Hyatt (FH) expressed some concern regarding Ecology’s letter of
correction that was sent to RL a few years ago, which requires a certified Part B permit to
be submitted by June 2005. RL will need the Part B a month in advance of that date to get
it certilied. Ms. Conaway indicated thal if it is determined by the March PMM thal the
June 2005 date needs to be extended. she will be responsible for issuing an extension.

B. Status of Milestones
Mr. Simmons reported that the M-92-05 milestone will be discussed with f.aura Cusack
(Ecology) at the IAMIT - ing scheduled next Tuesday, February 1. Doug Hildebrand
(RL) stated that the strategy is that once Yucca Mountain submits its application to the
NRC, RL will review the requirements in the application and then do an analysis of RL’s
work packages for 1ste shipment to Yucca Mountain.

General Discussions
A. There were no topics for general discussion.

Status of Actions

A. 933 - The letter is in sign- and will be sent to Ecology. This action is closed.

B. 973 - An evaluation of whether the Ju 2005 date for submittal of a certified Part B
permit application can be 1t or needs an extension will be made during the March 2005
PMM.

C. 1028 - An update will be provided to Ecology at the February 1, 2005 IAMIT meeting.

N  Action Items
A. There were no new actions.

Next Project Managers Meeting
A. The next PMM was schedr d for February 24, 2005.










